
 

 
11th February 2025 

 
 

Re: Slight change to Teaching arrangements for year 4 between 24.02.25- 04.04.25 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
I am writing to advise you of teaching arrangements in Year 4 in Spring Term 2 February- April 2025.  
 
Commencing w/b 24th February for the duration of Spring 2 half term till 4th April 2025, Miss Tariq will 
be teaching Year 4 for 4 days a week: Monday-Thursday.  
 
On Fridays, our long term supply teacher, Ms Loukia Theodorou will take the class to cover the 
curriculum that Miss Tariq had planned for that day. 
 
Ms Theodorou already works with Year 4 on Tuesday afternoons every fortnight to cover Miss Tariq’s 
ECT training release time. She is familiar with EHA ways of working, all our policies and knows the 
children well. 
 
Miss Imbrogino, our lovely teaching assistant, who is supporting the Year 4 class at the moment, will 
remain working five days a week.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
 

Kind Regards, 

 
Headteacher 
 
 


